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MEET THE COMMITTEE

HELEN MCFARLANE: CHAIR, SECRETARY & PARENT

TRUDY PRYKE: TREASURER
SURINDER LALL: WILBURY CONTACT, TA 

NADA NICHOLLS: ICKNIELD REP & TA

JANET WARNER: ICKNIELD REP & TA

GEORGINA MASTERS-RUSHDEN: COMMITTEE MEMBER & PARENT


FRIENDS NEWS

Welcome to the Autumn edition of our newsletter.

In September, we held our Annual General Meeting at which the new committee for 2015/16 was elected and we had a report from the Treasurer about how much money we managed to raise.  I am pleased to announce that we made a profit of £3,600 and will be presenting a cheque for £1,800 to both schools shortly.
I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for making this possible and let’s hope we have another successful year!
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	AUTUMN FUNDRAISING EVENTS
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HALLOWEEN DISCO AT WILBURY: Fri 23rdh October (6.30pm – 8.30pm).
ICKNIELD CAKE SALE: Mon 19th October (11:30am for Morning Nursery/3pm rest of school)
WILBURY CAKE SALE: Tue 20th October (3:15pm in Foyer) 
ICKNIELD PUMPKIN MASK COMPETITION: Closing Date for entries will be Wed 3rd November.  
BAGS TO SCHOOL: Fri 20th November 2015 and Fri 13th May 2016.
CHRISTMAS ACTIVITIES:
·  12 DAYS OF CHRISTMAS RAFFLE

· WILBURY BAUBLE COMPETITION
	THE GIVING MACHINE

It’s that time of the year, when we are starting to think about Christmas presents for the kids and I wanted to draw your attention to “THE GIVING MACHINE”.  It allows us to earn “FREE MONEY!” Every purchase you make as a giver via the giving machine will generate a FREE cash donation to our PTA fund.
Simply log on to www.thegivingmachine.co.uk, register as a “Giver”, select Icknield and /or Wilbury as your charities, then click onto your shop and carry on with your online purchases.  Shops include AMAZON, EBAY, TESCO, ARGOS, NEXT and many more. 
I know that there are many cashback websites online that people already use, but I wanted to remind you that few give cashback on Amazon and/or EBay purchases.  As Christmas is looming, I hope that you will consider using the Giving Machine this year and have attached a handy card reminder.
Why not try it and let’s see how much we can raise!




VACANCIES!!!!!





Want to get more involved with your child’s school?  Then check out our website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.iwfriends.weebly.com" �www.iwfriends.weebly.com� where you can send us a contact form expressing your interest.  We are always looking for more committee members and volunteers for our events.  





We continue to hold daytime “Friends” meetings, alternating between Icknield and Wilbury schools; so, if you feel like coming along to see what we get up to, or offer some suggestions, then the next meeting will be held on Thursday 5th November at Wilbury Junior School at 1:30p.m.  The more the merrier!  
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